
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 July 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Sports Day 2021 
 
For many years, the school has operated a whole school Sports Day and our last event in 2019 involved 
every student in the school in some capacity. Unfortunately, due to the pandemic, the current 
restrictions have impacted our ability to offer a whole school Sports Day to students again this year.  
 
However, we are delighted to inform you that we will be running an alternative Sports Day for our Key 
Stage 3 students this year. We are all aware of the challenges we have faced over the last eighteen 
months and we hope to regain the positive energy the last Sports Day spread throughout the school 
and wider community.  
 
On Monday 19 July, we will host our 2021 version of Sports Day across Years 7, 8 and 9. Each year 
group will take part for one period, in a range of events, to promote teamwork and competition across 
the four houses within school. We have planned for one period (100 minutes) of activities to enable us 
to keep each year group separate in line with the current guidance. Activities will take place as follows: 
 
 

Period Year Group 

1 Year 9  

2 Year 8  

3 Year 7  

  
 
All students should arrive at school in full PE kit with a top in your House Colour if possible. We 
strongly advise students to also bring the following: 
 

 Enough water for the whole period of activity 

 Sun cream / hat, as appropriate 

 School books and equipment for ALL lessons, even the period of sport in case we need to 
cancel due to weather 

 Tracksuit top or equivalent  
 
We look forward to great weather and a fantastic day of sport, teamwork and competition. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr A Duke  
Head of PE 
 


